
From:Mitul Patel - Brophy Riaz & Partners Ltd
Sent:Wed, 16 Feb 2022 12:07:03 +0000
To:Osborne, Lawrence (Places Directorate - Solihull MBC)
Subject:RE: PL/2021/03050/COU - Roundmead Day Centre

CAUTION: This e-mail originated from outside of the Council. Ensure you trust the sender 
before clicking on any links or opening attachments.
The original sender of this email is m.patel@brp.uk.net

Hi Lawrence,

Yes, we agree to an extension to time to 17th Feb.

 

Regards,

Mitul

 

48a Hylton Street
Jewellery Quarter
Birmingham
B18 6HN
Tel:  0121 507 1616
Fax:  0121 507 1177
Email: info@brp.uk.net
Website: www.brp.uk.net

Brophy Riaz & Partners Limited

Registered in England & Wales 5771256

 

From: Osborne, Lawrence (Places Directorate - Solihull MBC) <losborne@solihull.gov.uk> 
Sent: 16 February 2022 11:17
To: Mitul Patel - Brophy Riaz & Partners Ltd <m.patel@brp.uk.net>
Subject: PL/2021/03050/COU - Roundmead Day Centre

mailto:m.patel@brp.uk.net
mailto:info@brp.uk.net
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/QzlTCQk0KCNq4NrfPMlQJ?domain=brp.uk.net/


 

Morning Mitul.

 

I understand that you have been sent an e-mail advising that the Planning Committee is reconvening 
tonight to determine the above application.

 

Is it possible to agree an extension of time until tomorrow to finally get the decision out.

 

Look forward to hearing from you, but understand if you do not wish to give one given the 
circumstances.

 

Lawrence Osborne

Team Leader – Major Projects

Development and Regulatory Management

Economy and Infrastructure Directorate

 

Tel: 0121-704-6615

E-mail: losborne@solihull.gov.uk

www.solihull.gov.uk

@Solihullcouncil.twitter.com

 

mailto:losborne@solihull.gov.uk
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/hOmGCVvP2uPKjP9CJBnUP?domain=solihull.gov.uk/


 

 

**********************************************************************
DISCLAIMER:
'This e-mail and files transmitted with it may contain information which is private and 
confidential and must be handled accordingly. If you are 
not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message and any 
attachments. Any views or opinions presented 
are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Solihull Council unless 
explicitly stated otherwise. Solihull Council may 
monitor the contents of e-mail sent and received via its network, for the purposes of ensuring 
compliance with its policies, procedures and any 
legal obligations. Please note if we receive a request to access information e.g. under the 
Freedom of Information Act or data protection 
legislation, the contents of e-mails may have to be disclosed to third parties. If you would like to 
learn more about how the council uses 
information please refer to the council’s website'

Email Security 
We use Transport Layer Security (TLS) to encrypt and protect email traffic. If your mail server 
does not support TLS, you should be aware that any emails you send to, or receive from us, may 
not be protected in transit.
**********************************************************************

 


